
I object to the proposed location of Benedicts Recycling at 52 Anderson Road Smeaton Grange. Based on 
the finding in the EIS, I believe that piece of land is not a suitable location for this type of facility. 
 
I object for the following reasons; 

1. Noise 
a) Trucks - trucks continually reversing by law have to have reversing beeps which 

are very noisy. How are Benidicts going to address this? 
b) You cannot unload trucks an acceptable noise level. 
c) Mr. Dupree tells the Camden-Narellan Advertiser that lights will be off and gates 

shut by 10pm however the submission states that they will be open 24hrs to 
accept waste deliveries for infrastructure projects and adjoining business can 
deliver waste as generated. 

d) You cannot process construction material at an acceptable noise level. 
 

2. Location  
a) 120 m from residential homes, the industrial estate contains business like child 

care centers, schools, fitness clubs and swim centers. 
b) An extra 38,000 truck movements will add to the already disgraceful traffic 

congestion on Camden Valley way and Narellan Rd.  
 
The government has a reasonability to look after the people who they represent and the border 
between industrial estate and residential areas need to be better planned. Putting a noisy business 120 
meters away from residential houses is just ridiculous. It will be like living next to a work/construction 
site 18hrs a day 7 days a week. People have a right to come home from work to a pleasant environment. 


